ATTENTION

IMPORTANT COVID-19 INFORMATION

PLEASE READ BEFORE PLAYING

« As part of our effort to create a safe and healthy environment, we ask staff and guests to avoid
visiting Spark when sick or showing signs of illness. A general rule to follow is that if you or your

child have a fever or are too sick to go to work or school, then you should not visit Spark.

« If an area or object needs attention, we always encourage our guests to notify our staff right away.
If you notice a toy or object that's been dirtied and/or in someone’s mouth, please put it in the
special baskets throughout the museum so that we can disinfect, clean and dry them before they
are used again.

« Spark has provided additional hand sanitizer stations throughout the museum and added signage
in every restroom and hand-washing stations indicating the most effective technique to washing
hands according to the CDC

« In addition to continuous staff cleaning, Spark employs a professional cleaning crew to sanitize and
clean the restrooms, museum floor, multi-purpose room, and exhibit areas. This includes, frequent
cleaning and disinfecting of surfaces that hands touch to reduce the spread of germs (i.e. door
knobs, light switches, handles, etc.).

o As of July 25, 2020, per the Governor's Executive Order 20-81, people in Minnesota are required to
wear a face covering in all indoor businesses and public indoor spaces. Additionally, workers are
required to wear a face covering when working outdoors in situations where social distancing
cannot be maintained. Children under age 2 years must not wear face coverings. Children between
the ages of 2 and 5 years old are not required to wear face coverings, but are encouraged to wear

a face covering when in public if they can do so reliably in compliance with CDC guidance.
« By attending Spark, you are agreeing to follow these safety guidelines.

Ways to Keep Yourself and Your Family Healthy:
Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.
Avoid touching eyes, mouth or nose with unwashed hands.
Avoid close contact with people who are sick.
The World Health Organization suggests maintaining at least 3 feet of space between yourself and anill
person, or someone who is coughing and sneezing.
Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or the crook of your arm when sneezing or coughing (also known
as the vampire cough).
Dispose of tissue after use.
Stay home and away from others if you or your family members are feeling ill.



